

December 3, 2012

Dear Parents.

I am writing to inform you that Dr. Richard McCarron, Secretary of Catholic Education for the Archdiocese of Philadelphia, will retire effective February 1, 2013. While we are deeply grateful for the work Dr. McCarron has done during his 25 year tenure, we need to find the right leader to succeed Dr. McCarron. Faith in the Future is committed to filling this important role by February 1, 2013. A nationwide search to find a successor is already underway.

Faith in the Future, working in close collaboration with the Archdiocese of Philadelphia, has formed a special selection committee of educational experts and civic leaders to identify strong potential candidates. We will find a successor that shares our passion and vision to grow Catholic education and help our schools flourish in the years ahead. The Catholic schools of this Archdiocese are among the very best in the region and I am confident that we will attract top-level talent quickly to join us in our effort to transform Catholic education in Philadelphia.

We thank you for your support during this transition.

Sincerely,

Samuel Casey Carter CEO. Faith in the Future